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Half-Fast Cook Finds A Home At Nobbys
When Chris applied for a job at Nob Hill Bar 

& Grill and described himself as a half-fast cook, 
owner Greg Hermens was taken aback. It wasn’t 
until Greg watched Chris cook and witnessed his 
smooth pace and graceful moves that Greg began 
to understand. The proof was in Chris’s food, which 
was delicious and always on time. “You see” Chris 
says, “I’m not too quick and I’m not too slow, I’m 
just right, I’m half fast!”

Greg is asking his entire staff to learn from Chris. 
It seems to be working. When Gabe the bartender 
arrived 15 minutes late for work one day, he proudly 
explained he walked to work using the half-fast 
method. Greg understood and realized a lot of his 
employees had been using the technique for years 
and didn’t even know it!

“My eyes have been opened!” exclaims Greg. 
“One of our regulars, Keith, will order a beer and 
then go outside for a smoke, his beer left sitting until 
his return. Now I understand! Keith is just a half-fast 
beer drinker!” 

Employees and customers have all noticed 
the change in Greg. “It’s a lot nicer to work here 
since Greg adopted his “half-fast philosophy” says 
Hillary, the bartender. Greg is thinking of putting a 
“Half-Fast Burger” on the menu. “In this fast-paced 
world, you have to stop and smell the burgers, and 
once Nobby’s is up to speed, I’ll be proud to invite 
everyone to come meet our entire “Half-Fast Staff!”  

Chris Kinser demonstrates half-fast 
burger building.


